
Letter to the Editor 

Genetic Analysis in Forensic Sciences 

Sir: 
I have just read the letters by Dr. Diane K. Juricek and Prof. George F. Sensabaugh concern- 

ing genetic analysis in forensic sciences. Your readers, if they are not already aware of them, 
may be interested in two recent articles of mine that discuss genetic analysis issues from a 
lawyer's perspective. They are Jonakait, "Will Blood Tell? Genetic Markers in Criminal 
Cases," Emory Law Journal, Vol. 31, Fall 1982, pp. 833-912 and Jonakait, "When Blood Is 
Their Argument: Probabilities in Criminal Cases, Genetic Markers, and, Once Again, Bayes' 
Theorem," University oflUinois Law Review, Vol. 1983, No. 2, pp. 369-421. 
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